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March 14, 2022

Re: SRB Technologies (Canada) Ine.’s application for a 15-vear renewal of its
Nuclear Substance Processing Facility Operating Licence

To Whom It May Concern:

[ write today in support of the application referenced above submitted by SRB
Technologies to the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission.

Over the last seventeen years, I have had many opportunities to meet with Mr. Levesque
regarding the operation of SRB Technologies and have toured the facility located in my
riding in the City of Pembroke. In my dealings with Mr. Levesque and his staff, [ have
found them to be very professional and committed to ensuring the safety and well-being
of our community.

In conclusion, I thank the Commission for its consideration of SRBT’s request fora 15-
year licence term and look forward to a positive outcome from their application. Please
do not hesitate to contact me directly if you would like further input.

Sincerely,

Fohn Yakabuski, M.P.P.
Renfrew-Nipissing-Pembroke



